
IN THE MATTER of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of the Queenstown Lakes 
Proposed District Plan 

MINUTE CONCERNING SUBMITTERS’ REQUESTS RE 

WAKATIPU BASIN FLOOR STUDY 

1. The Hearing Panel has received a request from Millbrook Country Club Limited 

seeking that the Millbrook Resort Zone be excluded from the study of the Wakatipu 

Basin floor which the Council confirmed it will undertake. 

2. The purpose of this Minute is to clarify that the Hearing Panel is not in control of 

this study – it merely requested that it be undertaken.  All correspondence from 

submitters concerning this study should be directed to the Council.  We understand 

the appropriate contact is Mr Barr, Acting Planning Policy Manager. 

For the Hearing Panel 

 

Denis Nugent (Chair) 

12 July 2016 


